SCHOOLS IN THE KANSAS CITY REGION TO CLOSE THROUGH FRIDAY, APRIL 3

Kansas City, Mo. (March 16, 2020) -- Schools throughout the Kansas City, Missouri
area responded to the announcement by Kansas City Mayor Quinton Lucas and the
latest developments in the COVID-19 crisis by announcing that they will close through
Friday, April 3.

Kenny Southwick, executive director of the Cooperating School Districts of Greater
Kansas City, announced that many districts across the region collaborated on this
cancelation.

“Our superintendents appreciated the Mayor’s leadership and agreed with him that this
was a difficult decision in light of the problems this will create for children and families in
our community, but the districts acted together in order to try to save lives,” Southwick
said.

As recommended by the Missouri State High School Activities Association and to
protect the safety of the entire community, all school activities, including athletics and
extracurricular practices and competitions, will be canceled during this time. The
districts will continue to collaborate with local public health and government officials to
determine whether or not to extend the cancelation.

Individual districts will communicate with their communities about what this will look like
in each school district.
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